DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF DEMOCRACY ENLARGED PARTIAL AGREEMENT ON CULTURAL ROUTES (EPA)





The Executive Secretary

Luxembourg, 2 May 2019

Dear Mrs. Plamenac, President of the "Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route", Cultural Route of the Council of Europe,

Dear Mr. Ćosić, Manager of the "Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route", Cultural Route of the Council of Europe,

On behalf of the Enlarged Partial Agreement on Cultural Routes of the Council of Europe (EPA), it is my pleasure to inform you that at its 10-11 April 2019 meeting, the Governing Board of the EPA confirmed the certification of the "Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route" as Cultural Route of the Council of Europe for a further three years, in accordance with the criteria for certification contained in the CM/Res (2013)67. The decision was confirmed by written procedure on 30 April 2019.

I should like to thank you for your presence at the EPA Governing Board meeting and for your presentation to the members, who deeply appreciated the opportunity of an exchange of views with you.

The next evaluation of your route will be carried out from autumn 2022 to spring 2023.

I would like to congratulate all the members of the "Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route" on their continued cooperation with the Enlarged Partial Agreement on Cultural Routes.

I look forward to seeing you at the IX Annual Advisory Forum (2-4 October, Sibiu, Romania).

Sincerely,

Stefano DOMINIONI

Executive Secretary, Council of Europe Enlarged Partial Agreement on Cultural Routes

Director, European Institute of Cultural Routes

Mrs. Gordona PLAMENAC, President of the Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route Mr. Danko ĆOSIĆ, Manager of the Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route

Roman Emperors and Danube Wine Route Čika Ljubina 8/I11000 Belgrade SERBIA

